
Minutes	for	English	Department	Meeting,	November	9,	2017	
	
Faculty	present:	Sarah	Aleshire,	Ash	Bowen,	Ron	Fischer,	Eric	Furuseth,	Robert	
Kibler,	Patti	Kurtz,	and	Harold	Nelson	
	
Eric	Furuseth	presented	a	revised	curriculum	for	the	English	B.A.	and	BSE	programs.		
	
Patti	Kurtz	advised	that	Introduction	to	Linguistics	should	be	added	to	the	
curriculum	because	Foreign	Language	majors	must	take	it.		
	
Harold	Nelson	suggested	that	Film	Directors	course	be	added	to	the	choices	of	300-
level	courses	in	the	programs.		
	
Harold	Nelson	moved	that	English	191	be	reduced	from	a	3-credit	course	to	a	1-
credit	course.	Motion	passed	with	Sarah	Aleshire	dissenting.		
	
	
	
	
	


